
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  

RPGL-2024-07 
Fire Department Training Facilities Renovations  

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
October 2, 2023  

 
The attention of respondents submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called to 
the following Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, 
addition, substitution or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the proposed 
Contract Documents for the work. Respondents must acknowledge this Addendum on the 
Proposal Response Page (PG 38).  

 
 

Question 1.  Are all the doors and windows (Frames and doors, windows) being supplied 
by the town of Glastonbury. Including but not limited to fasteners, hinges, closures? 

 
Answer:   Yes, the Town of Glastonbury has purchased the materials 
 
 
Question 2.  Does any intumescent paint need to be sprayed or applied to any 

components behind fire facility’s panel’s or doors and windows? 
 
Answer:   To the best of my knowledge NO, but that is something which should be discussed with 

Fire Facilities  
 
 
Question 3.  For the fire temperature probe electrical system, is any outside of the three 

burn rooms included in the scope of work? 
 
Answer:   All temperature probes are located inside the burn rooms that will terminate at an exterior 

located monitoring panel 
 
 
Question 4.  Do the battens behind the burn panels in the 2 existing burn rooms need to 

be replaced as well? 
 
Answer:   Do not know the answer to this question until the existing panels are removed 
 
 
Question 5.  Is any concrete cutting for proposed burn room 3, needed to pitched to get 

residual water out of the room after a burn takes place? 
 
Answer:   Do not envision the need for any concrete cutting  
 
 
Question 6.  Can you please provide a spec sheet on the wire and fire probe that is 

intended to be installed? 
 
Answer:   Spec Sheet will need to be obtained from Fire Facilities  
 



Question 7.  Can we have specs for the door and windows that are intended to be 
installed? 

 
Answer:   Spec Sheet will need to be obtained from Fire Facilities. The building model that we own 

is known as the “Assistant Chief” 
 
 
 
Question 8.  What is the estimated start and completion date? 
 
Answer:   Materials are tentatively scheduled to arrive in mid December 2023. The goal is to have 

all work completed no later than March 15, 2024. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3 TEXT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


